Support for school uniform and PE Kit now available

Parents and carers work hard to give their children
the best start at school. At Perennial we know that for
families living on low incomes this is a huge challenge.

Our team can help you to access local council
support for school uniform where it is available
and you are eligible.

We can support your family with help towards the
additional costs of school uniform and PE kit.

To find out more and apply please visit perennial.org.uk/backtoschool.

If you or your family needs urgent help please speak to one of our feam
on 0800 093 8543 or email services@perennial.org.uk.

Our office hours are Monday and Wednesday 9.30am - 5pm
and Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 9am - Spm.
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